
Hi Lauren: 
 
In follow-up to our conversation yesterday, please be advised that the Middlesex-London Health 
Unit is requesting delegation status for the October 1st Public Participation Meeting. We will be 
represented by Ms. Linda Stobo, Manager of Chronic Disease Prevention and Tobacco Control. 
Please advise if you require any further information. Thank you. 
 
Wally 
 
 
Wally Adams, CPHI(C), LL.B 
Director 
Environmental Health & Chronic Disease Prevention Services 
Middlesex-London Health Unit 
50 King Street 
London, Ontario 
N6A 5L7 
 


